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As someone who has voted in-person in another state, I cannot overemphasize what 

a horrible system in-person voting is and what a beautiful system mail-in voting is. I 

appreciate being able to sit down with my voters' pamphlet over many days and 

weeks to thoughtfully think through the issues and vote accordingly, and the burden 

in-person voting cannot understated. One of the greatest liberties we have in Oregon 

is the voting by mail system, and we all deserve to participate in the democratic 

process with as few roadblocks as possible.  


